
 

 

Wednesday, 14 May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 11 Study Leave  

I hope this letter finds you well and already the GCSE exam season is under way. After careful 

consideration, Year 11 students will be allowed to take study leave at the end of school on Friday 

6 June. We have decided to run a week of revision support through booster sessions during this 

week to provide further opportunities for all our Year 11 students to be prepared for the exams 

that week. I can appreciate it is a stressful time for many of our students but appreciate your 

support and if you feel there are times that you may need to raise any concerns about your 

son/daughter, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our pastoral team.  

The exams will officially end on Wednesday 18 June. 

May I take this opportunity to wish all our Year 11 students the very best of luck as they engage 

in their GCSE public exams.  

God bless, 

 

Mr Corless 

Headteacher 

 

 


